Phone: (+ 61 8) 9273 8056

Facsimile: (+ 61 8) 9273 8697

E.mail: j.gunningham@ecu.edu.au

Mr J Gunningham

ECU International & Commercial

ECU INTERNATIONAL AND COMMERCIAL

Pearson Street, Churchiands Western Australia 6018 Telephone (+61 8) 9273 8459 Facsimile (+61 8) 9273 8697

ABN 54 361 485 361

16 July 2001

File Ref: 99/7659

His Worship the Mayor of Joondalup John Bombak JP City of Joondalup Post Office Box 21 JOONDALUP WA 6919

Dear Mayor

JINAN GOLDEN AUTUMN FOREIGN ECONOMY & TRADE FAIR

I am writing on behalf of Edith Cowan University in relation to the invitation you have received from the Jinan Municipal People's Government to attend the Jinan Golden Autumn Foreign Economy and Trade Fair from 22-26 September 2001.

I can confirm that the Jinan/Joondalup relationship is of some significance to Edith Cowan University and I would recommend that you accept this invitation. Edith Cowan University is already running an MBA program in Jinan and it is likely that other programs will flow from this growing relationship. In this regard, I am sure this activity will benefit the City of Joondalup in the medium to long term.

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Poole, is away on leave at the moment and on her return, we will decide who from Edith Cowan University will accompany you on the visit.

In the meantime, I will continue to liaise with Fabian Uzaraga on this important initiative.

Yours sincerely

JEFF GUNNINGHAM

Director

ECU International and Commercial